
 

 
WELCOME TO WORSHIP:  We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you. If this is 
your first visit, we are honored you chose to worship with us.  If you are returning, welcome back!   
We invite you to leave contact information inside the friendship pads or at the welcome desk. All are    
welcome at Holy Communion and instructions regarding the meal are in the worship folder. Children 
are welcome in worship; we have books, children’s bulletins, and quiet bags located near the          
entrance. We have a nursery downstairs for those children under 5 where Ms. Carla provides loving 
consistent care. Restrooms are located in the sanctuary through the door directly opposite the       
entryway. We pray this worship will renew and prepare you to go out into God’s world to love and 
serve. 
  
THE ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given by Pastor Angela and Brian to the glory of God and in     

thanksgiving for our Unity Sunday and Fellowship dinner; and in honor of all the July Birthdays in our 

family—Rachel, Pastor Angela, Anson, Al.     

TODAY IS UNITY SUNDAY AT LIVING SAVIOUR; we will have one service of worship at 10:30 a.m. 
and a Potluck Luncheon to follow.  It is great to have this opportunity to worship together and share 
a meal.  All are invited and welcome to come after worship to the fellowship hall to enjoy the good 
food brought to share, to join in the fun, conversation and fellowship with friends, family and fellow 
worshipers.  September 29 will be our next Unity Service. 
 
PASTOR ANGELA will offer another teaching time on her fascinating pilgrimage to Greece and      
Turkey and today’s Galatians scripture reading at 9:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall.  She is eager to 
teach and preach on her experience and to share her appreciation for St. Paul, the earliest days of 
Christianity and the impact they have on our lives and faith in Jesus Christ today.   
 

MANY THANKS to all who made Lutheroad Camp a tremendous success.  There were 23 campers, 4 
counselors, and a number of volunteers who had a fantastic week of learning about Peace through 
bible stories, activities, crafts, games, songs, an amazing field trip, a trip to the park, playing outside, 
an evening campfire and lots of fun all week at day camp.  In various ways, numerous people gave 
freely of their time and resources so that this wonderful experience could happen.  Thanks be to God!            
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LIVING SAVIOUR SOFTBALL:  Our team will play tomorrow (July 1) at 6:15 p.m. at  Mason Wallace Park.  
They will not play on Friday, July 5, in observance of Independence Day.  You are invited to  come enjoy 
all the games and to support our team!  If you have questions, please contact our team coach, Wayne 
Thom (waynethomNC@aol.com). 
 
FREE COFFEE GIVEAWAY on Tuesday, July 2, 6:30-9:00 a.m.  All are welcome to come share coffee and 
muffins and conversation with our neighbors and those driving by the church.  Contact Frank DeLoache 
for more information or just come.  
 
2019 NC SYNOD BIBLE READING PLAN - SUMMER OF PSALMS:  Another summer, another NC Synod 
online Bible study sponsored by the NC Synod’s Engage the Bible Task Group (a Book of Faith ministry).  
This year’s study - Summer of Psalms - begins July 7.  You can participate in the Bible study in three 
ways: (1) As a PDF on the synod’s Engage the Bible web page.  Nclutheran.org/congregations/engage-
the-bible; (2) As daily posts on the synod’s Facebook page. (“Like” and “Follow” the page to see the 
daily posts in your  newsfeed.)  facebook.com/NCSynod; (3) As a daily reading arriving in your email 
inbox.  Subscribe from the footer of the synod web page (nclutheran.org look for “Click to Join”).                   
Join us as we get to know more about Psalms and each other through this study! 
 
RECYCLING IS IMPORTANT TO US AT LIVING SAVIOUR because we care for God’s creation and want to 
do our part in preserving it.  For the past couple of years, Tim and Cindy Meadows have faithfully taken 
our recycling to the Foxhole Recycling Center on Lancaster Highway.  They cannot continue this service, 
because they live in South Carolina and as of July 1 the Foxhole will no longer accept recyclables from 
anyone who does not reside in North Carolina.  If you live in N.C. and have some time to help out or are 
available to serve on a team of volunteers who can take care of our recycling needs, your service will be 
welcomed!  Please speak to Pastor Angela or call the church office (704-542-3626).   
  

THE CHURCH OFFICE will be closed on Thursday, July 4, in observance of Independence Day Holiday.  
 

DINNER NIGHT OUT:  We will eat at the Great Wall of China South on Tuesday, July 9, 6:30 p.m. 
(Carmel Commons Shopping Center, 6666 Carmel Rd, Charlotte, NC 28226).  A sign up sheet is on the 
kiosk in the fellowship hall.  Thanks to John and Pam Williams for organizing these  evenings out for all 
adults each month. (jfwilliams7200@aol.com) Please come and invite a friend!  All are welcome. 
 

CAMP VIVACE, Living Saviour’s youth music, art and drama camp is July 15-19.  Please secure your spot 
as enrollment is limited.  Brochures with registration are available in the gathering area.  If you want 
more information, please see Don Huff. 
 
MOWING THE CHURCH LAWN:  There is one opening in July and 3 openings in August for mowing the 
grass on Friday or Saturday.  If you want to volunteer to help, please sign up on the sheet posted on the 
kiosk in the fellowship hall.  If you have questions or want more information, contact Frank DeLoache at 
704-245-2985. 
 
 

https://www.google.com/search?q=Carmel+Commons&ludocid=4646511545044886878&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiJ9_SZifviAhUIQ60KHWkcBpQQ8G0oADARegQIDxAJ


 

  

QUILT MINISTRY: During July and August, we are asking our at-home sewing team members to either 
sew squares together to create quilt tops, or to finish quilts by stitching the perimeter of assembled 
quilts. The co-ordinated quilt squares, with sewing instructions, are in plastic bags  located on top of  
the Quilt Ministry cabinets in the short hallway between the fellowship hall and the Ed building. The       
assembled quilts, ready for perimeter stitching,  are located on top of the bookcase opposite the 
Quilt Ministry cabinets.  

HOPE CIRCLE is on summer hiatus.  We will read a book during our time off and discuss it when we 
meet again on Thursday, August 22. Our summer reading is a suggestion from the recent Bible Study 
by the author Rachel Held Evans. Please read Searching For Sunday , Rachel’s story of loving, leaving, 
and finding church. 
 

 LSLP REGISTRATION OPEN:  Living Saviour’s Preschool registration for 2019-2020 is open.  If you are 
interested in finding out more about our Preschool, please contact Jessica Jordan, Preschool               
Director (jjordan@livingsaviourlc.org or 704-542-9110). 
 
THE PRESCHOOL NEEDS DONATIONS:  Do you realize how much can be stored in an empty coffee 
can?  How many uses there are for egg cartons? What about paper tubes?  LOTS of things can be  
repurposed (recycled) if it’s given to the right people… like LSLC preschool! The Preschool needs    
donations…your throw-aways are perfect for many projects. Calendars, lids, containers with or with-
out lids, corks, packages used for fruit-all can have a new purpose at the preschool. 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  Help wanted - Come help sort through donations at Crisis Assistance Ministry on 
Friday, July 12 from 1-3PM at 500 Spratt Street.  Many hands are needed to get the best clothing into 
the hands of those that truly need it.  Questions?  Contact Caren Ballantine 
 
LOAVES AND FISHES:  Our gifts of food to Loaves and Fishes are always appreciated by those who 
are hungry and without nourishment.  The grocery wagon is located in the fellowship hall under the 
coat rack.  All canned goods and other non-perishable food items may be placed in the wagon any 
time. Priority needs are canned meats, soup, canned fruit, peanut butter and 100% fruit juice.  No 
glass, please.  
         

HOSPITALIZED THIS PAST WEEK:  Kathy DeLoache at CMC Main (outpatient surgery); Wayne  
Patterson at CMC Main.  Please keep them in your prayers. 
 

CHECK IT OUT:  Our website has links to sermons, past newsletters, announcements, and to on-line 
giving.  www.livingsaviourlc.org   

 

General Fund income thru May, 2019:    $158,799:   Budget   $139,122 
General Fund expenses thru May, 2019:    $128,231:   Budget   $133,590 
Forward/Forty Contributions thru May, 2019:  $  61,506:   <=from Beginning  

Attendance Last Week:  131 
  8:30 Service  -    36       
10:30 Service -     85 
Carmel Place  -     10 



                               Today’s  Worship  Assistants                 

Thank you for remembering to silence your cell phone!  

                                                             This Week’s Activities                

                                                                                           Serving Next Week —  July 7                 
8:30 Worship:  Jeanne Davis, Jean Dunne; Caren Ballantine; Carla Gearheart, Amanda Thom 
Carmel Place - 9:30:  Millie McWilliams and Nell Pate  
10:30 Worship: Lynn Stephens (up); Terry Godwin, Bob Loges; Glenda Kilminster; Linda Honeycutt, Ken Leeser, Dawn Gibson, Eric 
Forster; ?? - Digital; Kariya Proctor; Carla Gearheart, Kari Proctor; Janet Mayer, Lillian Stephens, Lorene Thom 
 

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY: Pastor Angela can be reached on her day off or on weekends, at 704-408-9534.  She will return your 
call, as soon as possible.  Lay Care ministry provides a variety of support for those hospitalized, ill or grieving. Please notify Pastor 
Angela, the church office, Ray Kilminster, or Kari Proctor if you have a need.  
Please visit our website for live streaming of our worship services. 
Living Saviour Lutheran Church (LSLC) reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by LSLC, without 
the expressed written permission of those included within the photograph/video. Please email or call the office if you would like  
images removed from LSLC publications or Social Media.   
                                                

 

                                                         10:30 a.m. Unity Service 

Greeters                                   Jeanette Schick (upstairs); Tom Schick (downstairs) 

Co-Ushers  
 

Digital Team                                              
 

                                                Bruce Melosh, Brandon Ward  
 

                                                             Joe LaFollette 

Assisting Minister                                                                Ken Leeser 

Communion Servers                                  Chalice:  Lynn Stephens, Moss Hathcock 
                                     Tray:  Sherry Wooldridge, Jeanette Schick  

Acolyte                                                        Nicole Krause  

Child Care Attendants                                    Carla Gearheart and  Mackenzie Miller  

Altar Guild                               Alice Jenkins, Cathy Lyall, Sherry Wooldridge 

Carmel Place (9:30 a.m.) Tom and Jeanette Schick and Nell Pate 

 

Sunday, June 30 
Pastor Angela’s Teaching time on Pilgrimage                           9:30 a.m. 
 Unity Service of Worship                                                           10:30 a.m. 
   Followed by a Potluck Luncheon in the fellowship hall 
AA Group                                                                                         6:00 p.m. 
 

Monday, July 1 
Boy Scouts                                                                                       7:00 p.m. 
Church Softball game, Mason Wallace Park                              6:15 p.m. 
                    
Tuesday, July 2 
Free Coffee Giveaway                                                        6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
Wednesday, July 3 
 
                                                            
  

 

 
 

Thursday, July 4, Independence Day 
Church Office will be closed. 
 
 
Friday, July 5 
No Softball Game today 
 
Saturday, July 6 
                                                        
Sunday, July 7 
Casual Worship                                                                           8:30 a.m. 
Traditional Worship                                                                 10:30 a.m. 
AA Group                                                                                     6:00 p.m. 
 
 
   


